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Council Officers 
Chaplain  
 Fr. Karl Barmann, OSB  
Grand Knight 
 SK Richard Wyatt 
Deputy Grand Knight 
 SK Mike Pittman 
Chancellor 
 SK Sean Newton 
Treasurer 
 SK  Greg Hilton 
Financial Secretary 
 SK Tom Rouse 
Advocate 
 SK Bob Kutz 
Warden 
 SK  Brent Jardell 
Recorder 
 SK John Markey 
Inside Guard 
 SK  Frank Cervellere 
Outside Guard 
 SK  Tim Clelland 
Trustee 
 1yr   SK Tim Compton 
 2yr  SK Dean Arens 
 3yr  David Govero 
Field Agent 
 Jim LePage 
District 50 Deputy 
 SK Tony Beier 

 

Websites 
Council 698 
 http://kofc698.org 

Supreme: 
 www.kofc.org 
Missouri Council: 
 www.mokofc.org 
 

Meetings are the Second Tuesday 
of the Month at: 

Knights of Columbus Hall 
2340 Grand St  
Springfield, Missouri 65802 

 

Meeting Times: 
Dinner - 5:30 
Rosary - 6:30 
Meeting - 7:00 

PGK SK Dean Arens! 

Congratulations go to our immediate Past Grand Knight, Dean Arens! 

Dean was recognized by the Missouri State Council as the March Knight of 

the Month and was awarded the St. Anne’s Council 698 Knight of the Year 

at our installation meeting.  Dean has 

been super involved not only in our 

council at all of our activities, but has 

been instrumental in the Knights Strik-

ing Out for the Kitchen Bowl-a-thon for 

many years. District Deputy Tony Bauer 

is shown presenting Dean with a certifi-

cate commemoration his recognition. 

Star Council 

St. Anne’s Council 698 has earned the 

Star Council Award for the 2019-2020 Fis-

cal Year. This is a tremendous accom-

plishment for our council. We haven’t 

achieved this in years. Shown in the pic-

ture representing the State Council is our 

own SK David Govero presenting a plaque 

to our PDG SK Dean Arens and current 

GK, SK Richard Wyatt. 

2020 Scholarships: Our Scholarship Committee (SK Tom McCune 

and SK Sean Newton are proud to announce that the recipients of this 

years Scholarship are Jennifer Pittman $1000, Beau Crockett $1000, Justin 

Gassel $500. Shown below is the presentation of the checks for the first 

semester! Congratulations! 

HTTP://KOFC698.ORG
http://www.kofc.org
http://www.mokofc.org


Chair People TEAM 3 

John Kroutil                    833-0887 Dean Arens* 

Ron Enos                         742-3358 Dave Renkowski 

 Ken Lawrence 

Keeper of Records Ron & Tammy Bowen 

Ken Mc Cory                   234-7112 John & Debbie Markey 

 Andrew Peters 

TEAM 1 Steve Williams 

Bill & Shirley Hart*  

Mike Pittman Alternates 

Nick & Shelly Ferry Alfonso Mandragon              379-9247 

Allen Rues Dave Weddle                         343-1252 

Fred Jones Ken Sifferman                        844-8477 

Brent & Amy Jardell Mike Tettamble                     766-2626 

Carl Tassett Richard Russell                       733-6541 

Sam Banda Todd Davis                              733-7739 

Ron and Edie Enos Doug Edens                            331-3684 

 Richard Wyatt                        889-8057 

TEAM 2 Pat Zacha                                844-6562 

Bob Kutz* Aley Rey                                  841-7621 

Charles Peeters Al Wagner                               742-7459 

Ron & Mary Fox James Winsted 

Tim & Julie Compton David Zeszutek 

Tom & Vicky McCune John Engler 

Frank & Kathy Cervellere  

Tom & Jeanette Rouse  

Wayd Jansen  

David Brown  

Tim Cleland  

  

Bingo Teams 

We are always in need of help at our 

major fund raiser. Come have fun 

and become a member of one of our 

3 teams. (Call  John Kroutil  883-

0887 or Ron Enos 742-3358 and vol-

unteer, you won’t regret it! 

Check out our Facebook Group: St. 

Ann’s Knights of Columbus 698 Fri-

day Night Bingo 

 

We Need You! 

Become In-

volved in Your 

Council 

Tootsie Roll Drive 

It is that time of the year when the 
Knights ask for donations for our chari-
ties such as the Special Olympics and in 
return our patrons receive a Tootsie Roll. 
This has been a long tradition of the 
Knights and many people have fond 
memories of donating and receiving a 
Tootsie Roll from a cheerful Knight. 
Therefore, I am calling on my brother 
Knights to “help me help them” and vol-
unteer to work the Tootsie Roll drive this 
year. We are scheduled Friday 10/2 and 
Saturday 10/ 3 at the Hy-Vee Supermar-
ket on Battlefield and Kansas Expressway 
and the Masses at Saint Elizabeth Ann 
Seton church that same weekend. You 
ask how can I help? We 
have sign-up time every 
2 hours from 8:00-4:00 
both days and after 
each Mass. You ask, but 
I cannot give a full 2 
hours?  Just give what 
you can, we love the 
fellowship. You can 
reach out to SK Brent at 
brent.jardell@shawinc.com 340-7306 or 
call SK Sean 830-7223 or e-mail him 
scnewton@missouristate.edu. I thank 
you in advance good and honorable 
Knights!  

Vivat Jesus! SK Sean C. Newton 



SEAS MEN’S CLUB PULLED  
PORK DINNER  

If you are lamenting about having missed out on the 

wonderful barbeque dinner you usually enjoy at the 

annual Harvest Home Festival - which was cancelled 

this year due to the COVID pandemic - lament no 

more! The SEAS Men’s Club is having a “Drive-by/To-

Go” pulled pork dinner fundraiser the weekend of 

September 26/27. In addition to the pulled pork, 

there will also be baked beans and coleslaw.  

The dinner will take place Saturday, September 26, 

from 3:00 - 6:00 p.m. and  Sunday, September 27, 

8:30 am - 1:00 pm. Pick up after 4:30 Mass or any 

Sunday Masses. ALL the proceeds will go to support 

SEAS parishioners and our own PDK Mike Tettamble, who is currently experiencing severe health issues.  

Please plan to purchase a meal by RSVPing to Kelly Hayes at khayes@seaschurch.org. Cost for each dinner is 

$15. You’ll enjoy amazing pulled pork and help a fellow parishioner at the same time. It’s definitely a win/

win! at St. Elizabeth Anne Seaton  

Calendar of Events 
October 

2 - Bingo Team 1 
2 - 3 Tootsie Roll Drive 
5 - Officer/ComChr Meeting 
9 - Bingo Team 2 
11 - Rosary Across America (SEAS) 
12 - Columbus Day 
13 - Monthly Council  & Auxiliary Meeting 
 (Silver Rose in place of rosary) 
15 - 17 Strength & Healing Conference 
18 - 4th Degree Assembly Meeting 
16 - Bingo Team 3 
23 - Bingo Team 1 
30 - Bingo Team 2 
31 - Halloween 

November 
 1 - All Saints Day 
 2 - Officer/ComChr Meeting 
 2 - All Souls Day 
 3 - Election Day! 
 5 - Mass of Remembrance 
 6 - Bingo Team 3 
 11 - Monthly Council  & Auxiliary Meeting 
 13 - Bingo Team 1 
 19 - 4th Degree Assembly Meeting 

20 - Bingo Team 2 
26 - Greater Ozarks Chapter Meeting 

 26 - Thanksgiving! 
 27 - Bingo Team 3 

December 
 4 - Bingo Team 1 
 7 - Officer/ComChr Meeting 
 8 - Monthly Council  & Auxiliary Meeting 
 11 - Bingo Team 2 
 18 - Bingo Team 3 
 25 - Christmas Day! (Tentatively, NO BINGO)  
 16 - 4th Degree Assembly Meeting 
 31 - New Years Eve 



Notes from the Financial Secretary 

1. As you have probably figured out, 

Spring and Summer Newsletters did 

not make as I had a hard time getting 

motivated because of the weirdness 

of the COVID-19 Pandemic. Sorry, but 

hope you enjoy this edition and I get back on track. 

2. Dues season was cut a little short because of the pan-

demic as well. A few of our members will have two 

years of dues to pay come the end of the year. Sorry, 

but we thought it was good thing to carry this over 

this year.  

3. If you would rather receive these news 

letter via email (it is less expensive for our 

council) Just send me a message at miz-

zoudvm85@gmail.com and I will put you on 

my list.  

4. A couple of the events, Tootsie Rolls and the benefit 

for PGK Mike are coming up very fast. Please give 

these your utmost attention 

Grand Knights Message 

Brother Knights: 

 As we continue to work 

around the pandemic, we need 

to realize that we are not pro-

tecting ourselves but everyone 

we meet.  Looking out for others is important as 

the Tootsie Roll drive gets rolling (Oct 2-4) and 

working bingo.  Please take care to do everything 

you can to provide a safe environment.   

 We also will continue to have meetings us-

ing zoom and in person.  I am still looking to per-

fect our presentation during the session, so every-

one can hear what the others are saying.  Remem-

ber to encourage other knights that have limited 

mobility to our monthly meeting using zoom.  Feel 

free to suggest any improvements. 

 You all are doing a great job caring for our 

community. 

Vivat Jesus! 

SK Richard Wyatt  

Grand Knight – Council #698 

Patriotic Degree Exemplification 

The State Council held an On-line , Virtual, 4th Degree Ex-

emplification Tuesday June 2, 2020. Members of Council 

698 going through the ceremony were Dave Brown, Tim 

Cleland, Russel Gorman, Richard Russell, and Jim Winsted. 

Congratulations and Welcome Sir Knights! 

Mass of Remembrance 

The Annual Mass of Remembrance for all Springfield Area Councils will be held at St. Joseph Catholic Church, 1115 N. 

Campbell, Springfield on Thursday, November 5, 2020. Rosary will begin at 6:30 with Mass at 7:00 p.m. We will be rec-

ognizing all our brothers  and their wives who have passed on, but especially those who have gone to be with our Lord 

in the last 3 years. If you can make it, please attend.  

Deceased members of Council 698 for the last 3 years 

include: Eldon T. Rippee, Gordon O. Weidelman, 

Charles, L. Swift, Arthur G. Steinbaugh, Clement Zind, 

Kenneth A. Craig, Elston I. Rupert Sr., Harold R. Baum, 

Walter D. Kovac and Robert F Taylor. Member wives 

include Judy Rippee and Mary Rose Tasset. 

As Of Date: 
9/01/2020 

Membership by Category 

Associate Insurance Inactive Total 

140 121 24 285 

(included in Total 8 Hon, 56 HL & 4 EXE) 

Goals Quota Gain Loss Net 

Membership 13 0 0 0 

Insurance 0 0 0 0 



Shown at the right are several of 

our members (along with our 

Grand Knight) who completed 

the Charity, Unity and Fraternity 

Degree. This was taken prior to 

the pandemic. 

Report of the 4th Degree  

The new officers have been installed , thanks to Sir Knight Tom Nelson for the help in in-

stalling officers and knighting of new 4th degree members. I went to the installation of 

the new archbishop of St Louis on August 25.  Archbishop Rozanski takes over for retiring 

Archbishop Carlson. New master of Missouri 4th degree is Bob Hawkins , he took over on 

September 1 and out going master John Applebaum is moving up to director on the su-

preme council. replacing outgoing Mick Gilliam.  

Our assembly is looking into assisting with the “Wreaths Across America” program. We are also going to 

sponsor a military Chaplin as soon as the right contacts are made. We have resumed live meetings and hope 

to keep this up. any one who needs any info on the 4 Degree , such as joining, let me know. as of now we do 

not have any 4th degrees on schedule. I 

would like to have several applications 

ready for when we resume them.  

Faithful Navigator  

Sir Knight David P. Govero     

New St. Louis Archbishop Rozanski. with honor guard. Our own 
David Govero is 3rd from right..  



    President - Vickie McCune   Trustees:  

Vice-President - Kippie Kutz      Julie Compton  

Treasurer - Tami Bowen      Edie Enos  

Recording Secretary - Mary Fox     Shirley Hart  

Compass Club 

Simply Delicious Catering is im-

portant to both the Compass Club 

and our Council. If you are able, 

please patronize this business. See 

the flyer to the right of this for 

more information. 

Auxiliary News! 

We are grateful that the Ladies’ Auxiliary has been able to meet in person during the mnths of Au-

gust and September.  We are continuing to use Zoom in order to have even more members partici-

pate in the meeting during the pandemic.  In August, we donated funds to the Council of Knights of 

Columbus Religious Information Bureau, St. Agnes’ St. Vincent DePaul Walk for the Poor, the Vitae 

Foundation, the Life House Dinner for Life and Catholic Charities of Southern Missouri.  During our 

September meeting last week, we agreed to donate to the Knights of Columbus Coats for Kids and 

Tootsie Roll drive as well as the Kitchen and the Missouri Knights on Bikes.  We are looking forward 

to the time when we once again will be able to participate in assisting our community with all of 

their needs. 

Knights - please let your special lady know that we have a great Auxiliary that meets the same time 
as you do.  As you can see from the above article, we work to help out in our community & the 
Knights projects.  PLUS we are a great bunch of ladies!! 

    Vickie and Tami! 

Shown above is the Installation for our Ladies Auxiliary 

St. Anne’s  

Council 698  

Ladies Auxiliary 


